
 

SENATE LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL LEGISLATION COMMITTEE 
CRIMTRAC 

Question No. 215 

Senator Ludwig asked the following question at the hearing on 14 February 2006: 
Please provide a copy of the independent review by the consultant mentioned on page 31 of the 
annual report.  

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 
The independent review’s primary findings were reported in the 2004-05 annual report. The report 
was commissioned by the CrimTrac Board of Management and is classified as ‘law-enforcement-
in-confidence’.  
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